
REMEMBERING

John Goossen
June 11, 1926 - October 11, 2016

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Gary Simpson

Relation: friend

Dear Irene and Family:   It is with our sympathy and condolences to you and your family of the passing

of John... We just read in the paper of his passing.  May God be with you all at this time and comfort

you.

I enjoyed being in the same room with John and it was wonderful meeting you and the family and the

love and care you had for him...

May you be strengthened in the fact that one day you will be altogether once again.. Thank you for

your kindness to me while I was there also... I have had my by-pass --(2 weeks today ) and am home

recovering.  God Bless you all.!

Gary and Karen Simpson

Gary Simpson
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